
Application no DA2020/0816

Dear Mr Collier,
As a local resident since 1978 I am very concerned with all the over development which is 
showing no sign of slowing down.
I live in Surfview Road and my concerns for traffic congestion if the
above application is approved. Heavy vehicles carrying building equipment 
and materials to the site would enter from Darley Street as it would be 
impossible to enter via Bassett Street . 
Parking is already an issue in this area and building works commencing at
7am what a nightmare.
I walk my 2 dogs early in the morning down Bassett Street and the large delivery / pickup 
trucks entering the nursing home always reverse in the one way enter entrance. This causes 
the truck to beep continuously until it stops this is not only illegal but the noise must annoy the 
residents in and out of
the nursing home.
I ask you to consider my reasons for objecting and I do feel for the residents in Bassett Street if 
the development is approved .

Regards,
Mrs Christine Johnston.

Sent: 25/08/2020 12:22:23 PM

Subject:
Development and demolition extension to Thompson’s Nursing Home Bassett Street 
Mona Vale


